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Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians,  

Re: South Avenue’s Summer Performance 

We are writing to you as we are delighted to be able to 

share with you that the Early Years and Key Stage 1 team 

will be celebrating our year’s learning with the grand finale 

and production of South Avenue’s Summer Performance! 

As you are aware, our plans had to be adapted for the Nativity performance due to the 

situation re COVID-19, meaning our DVDs could not be completed. In place of this we can now 

confirm that we will be performing our summer production this term, with filming taking place 

on Tuesday 13th July. We’d also like to confirm that those who have already purchased a DVD 

will still receive this, once the additional recording is added.  

For those parents who did not purchase a DVD for the Nativity but would now like one they 

are still available to buy. Please go on to Parent Pay where you can purchase a DVD of our 

Summer Performance. 

We are sure that you will soon be hearing from your children about their roles and lines as well 

as hearing lots of practise of our songs!  In regards to costumes we would like to request that 

all children come to school on Tuesday 13th July dressed in plain black t-shirts and plain black 

shorts, trousers or skirt (black school trousers and skirts will be absolutely perfect) along 

with their usual school shoes. 

If you have any questions at all about our performance please do not hesitate to contact a 

member of our team. 

Yours sincerely,  

Early Years and Key Stage 1 Team  
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